Board of County Commissioners
Workshop: RESTORE Act
Monday, April 20, 2015 at 3:00 p.m.
The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida, met for a scheduled Workshop on Monday, April 20, 2015 with Chairman Ralph Thomas presiding. Present were Commissioners Randy Merritt, Jerry Moore, Richard Harden and Howard Kessler. Also present were County Administrator David Edwards, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Brandy King.
This workshop is intended to allow discussion relating to the RESTORE Act, requirements of US Treasury rules, guidance to access RESTORE Act funds and priorities for the TransOcean funds.
The Director of Intergovernmental Affairs, Sheree Keeler, delivered a presentation to the Board regarding the requirements and decisions that need to be made relating to RESTORE Act Funds.
The Vice President of Dewberry, Byron Griffith, delivered a presentation to the Board. 
The Director of Florida County Government Relations, from The Nature Conservancy, Darryl Boudreau, delivered a presentation to the Board.

There was discussion among the Board.

The workshop adjourned at 4:51 p.m.

